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All three GSPs are available online  

SantaYnezWater.org 
 
 

GSA Public Hearings on GSPs 
Visit SantaYnezWater.org 

for in-person meeting locations 
and remote participation information  

 

Monday, January 3, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.  
Central Management Area GSP 

 

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.   
Western Management Area GSP 

 

Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 
 Eastern Management Area GSP 

 
A printed copy will be available for review  

at the following public libraries:  
Solvang, Buellton, Lompoc, and Vandenberg Village. 

Santa Ynez River Valley Groundwater Basin  

The three Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs) in the Santa Ynez River 
Valley Groundwater Basin have prepared Groundwater Sustainability Plans (GSPs) 
as required by the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) of January 
2015. The GSPs establish a framework to manage and regulate future groundwater use. 
The GSPs will be submitted to the California Department of Water Resources (DWR) in 
January 2022. The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) will post the 
GSPs online and open a 60-day public review and comment period directly 
through the DWR SGMA PORTAL website. 

Local government at work for you and with you 

How to view a Submitted GSP and/or submit a public comment: 

Visit the DWR SGMA Portal at  https://sgma.water.ca.gov/portal/ 

DWR PUBLIC REVIEW & COMMENT PERIOD  
Provide comments directly to DWR for 60 days in February-March 2022 

See DWR’s “SGMA PORTAL” website for exact dates. 

tel:(805)%20693-1156

